Meeting Minutes



Okanagan British Car Club

Held Monday April 25, 2022

Kelowna Golf and Country Club

Minutes Recorded by Graham Knight

PROCEEDINGS

Meeting Called to order at 6:15pm by President John Ward, he noted that this was the first meeting for 2022 and indicated that future meetings would generally be held at KGCC at approximately one month intervals.

President thanked Janet Lockwood, our new Communications Director for her enthusiasm and outstanding work.

Member Introductions

- President proposed that because we have quite a few new Members present that introductions would be appropriate.
- New Members introduced themselves and said a few words about themselves and their British car.

A half hour break at 6:30pm as Dinner was served

Treasurer's Report

 Graham Knight gave a brief financial report that indicated most changes were new Memberships which are ongoing and outlined the Club's current healthy bank balance. Memberships payments are best done by Interac transfer.

President's Report

- John & Graham gave a brief overview of the local Car Shows upcoming:
 - VanDusen (Vancouver) show May21
 - Peachland World of Wheels May 22; Brit Block concept in front of Randy Brophey's house was touched on.
 - Missionwood show/shine May 27
 - Kelowna Car/Bike Show May 29
 - Nostalgia (Oliver) Winery Show June 12
 - Boyd's Father's Day Show, Kelowna City Park Jun 19
 - Westside Daze Show Jul 1
 - Vernon Sun Valley Show Jul 10
 - o Rally in the Valley (OBCC host) July 23

General Discussion

- The Saskatchewan British Car Club is planning a car trip West through the mountains and will be in Kelowna June 22-24. An Interclub event is being planned by Dennis Campbell.
- Terry Muir, a long-time Member passed away recently; Neil Findlay gave a very nice tribute where he discussed Terry's limited mechanical prowess and his gearbox issues.
- Dennis Campbell and Patrick Staintsbury gave a review of the Absolute Classic Marine Tour held on April 23; an interesting tour showcasing classic wood structure boats.
- Discussion regarding Brian Fitzgerald's Morris Minor that is in the restoration phase but in several pieces with little information on how to put it back together; anyone in the Penticton area with Morris Minor knowledge.
- The 50/50 winners for the evening was Nicola Jones, proceeds of draw go to the Ukrainian Relief Effort.
- George Railton has secured the Event Permit from the City of Peachland for our Rally in the Valley (RITV). George is seeking help for the hosting of the event; he needs help with organizing the Dinner and with figuring out a Tour Route.
- Next date for a Meeting,

Future Meeting Dates

Next meeting date will be Wednesday June 1st.

Other Business

• Name tags for new members and any missing ones need to be ordered.

The meeting was adjourned by President John Ward at 7:50pm.